
NOTES AND NEWS

the next ten years'. On 9 April, under the leadership of Mr. Norman Cook and the
staff of the Guildhall Museum, members visited medieval sites in the City of London.

The Society must record its gratitude to University College London for gener-
ously providing accommodation for the Conference. DAVID M. WILSON

THE UNIVERSITY OF LEEDS: GRADUATE CENTRE FOR MEDIEVAL
STUDIES

A Graduate Centre for Medieval Studies offering a very wide variety of courses
ranging from history, diplomatic, palaeography and textual criticism to the main
medieval European languages and literatures and a wide choice of special subjects­
such as art, archaeology, music, science, theology-has recently been founded in the
University of Leeds.

Students may either undertake a scheme of study, extending over one academic
year, leading to the degree of M.A. in medieval studies by examination, or undertake
courses supplementing work for other higher degrees (B.D., M.Phil., Ph.D.).

All enquiries about admissions and courses should be sent to the Director, Graduate
Centre for Medieval Studies (Professor John Le Patourel, M.A., D.Phil.), the Univer­
sity ofLeeds, Leeds, 2.




